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February 22, 1985

VN90hwnP099fER

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director Serial No. 85-009A
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation N0/JDH:acm
Attn: Mr. James R. Miller, Chief Docket Nos. 50-338

Operating Reactors Branch No. 3 50-339
Division of Licensing License Nos. NPF-4

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission NPF-7
Washington, D. C. 20555

Gentlemen:

VIRGINIA POWER
NORTH ANNA POWER STATION UNITS 1 AND 2

10 CFR 50 APPENDIX R

In our January 31, 1985 letter (Serial No. 85-009), we committed to pro-
vide an updated schedule for completion of the Emergency Lighting Upgrade
Modification and the Auxiliary Building Sprinkler System Upgrade Modifi-
cation by February 22, 1985.

The engineering has been completed for the Emergency Lighting Upgrade Mod-
ification. The other items we described in our January 31, 1985 letter
which impacted our earlier completion date have been resolved. Our esti-,

mated completion date for this modification is June 30, 1985.

The items described in our January 31, 1985 letter which impacted our ear-
lier completion date for the Auxiliary Building Sprinkler System modifi-
cation have also been resolved. Our estimated completion date for this
modification is April 15, 1985.

Please contact us if you have any questions regarding this matter.

Very truly yours,
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cc: Dr. J. Nelson Grace
Regional Administrator

&

| Mr. M. W. Branch
' NRC Resident Inspector
,

North' Anna Power Station
1

$

Mr. T. E. Conlon
NRC Region II

Mr. R. C. DeYoung, Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
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